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Summer Term 2016 (3)

 Students of  the week  

St Blaise 

Joseph Vickers 

St Keyne 

Tommy Marsden 

St Cuby 

Paige Hammond 

 

       Our School Values         

       Truth,             Trust,            Compassion,        

Respect,         Perseverance    &    Forgiveness 

Parent Forum Meeting 
Many thanks to those parents who were able to attend 
the parent forum meeting on Tuesday.  Topics discussed: 

 Current number of children on role and class struc-
ture—the MAT are in the process of setting budg-
ets, so information should soon be able to be 
shared with parents. 

 Projects—the school are keen to develop the mud-
dy area under the beech tree as you enter the 
school to create an outdoor reflection area.  We 
are also going to apply for a grant to create an out-
door equipment area outside of Cuby class. 

 SATs—A lengthy discussion took place about the 
increased demands of the National Curriculum and 
the format of the SATs tests. 

 

Date of next parent forum meeting—Monday 13th June 
at 2.15pm. 

School payments 
Please be reminded that wraparound clubs should not be in arrears, and should not be 
used until you have cleared any arrears.  This also applies to school lunches, which should 

not be taken if you are in arrears. 

 
You are encouraged to use Parent Pay to pay for these items, it is a quick and simple way of pay-

ing, and you can see if you are in debt.  Payments can still be made by cash or cheque.    

 

If you need details of how to activate your account, please ask in the office. 

 
Receipts will no longer be issued as any payments made by cash or cheque directly to the school will be manually record-

ed on ParentPay, and can be seen on your account. 

St Blaise class trip 
Well done to all of the children who 

went to Trelissick on Wednesday.  

They behaved impeccably and were 

great ambassadors of Ladock school.  

Thank you to staff and parent volun-

teers who made it such an enjoyable 

day. 



           St Cuby                          St Keyne              St Blaise  

              Carne Michell                  Joseph Nicholson                 Aaron Cuell      

             Aimee Mulkeen                  Ada Trotman                Luke Larue-Buckley 

                                                 Beatrix Hutton-Bailey              Chloe Enfield 

Dates for your Diary 

     Mondays—Piano and Woodwind Tuition,    Wednesdays—violin tuition  

28th April  Maths masterclass (3) at the Roseland School 

29th April  Year 6 ‘Foody Friday’ 

2nd May  Bank Holiday 

4th May  Keyne class trip to Trerice—please return consent forms asap. 

5th May  Maths masterclass (4) at the Roseland School 

9-13th May  SATS week 

17-18th May  Year 4—2 day Residential to Camp Kernow 

27th May  Break for half term 

6th June  1st day of second half of summer term 

6-10th June  Year 6—5 day residential to Barton Hall—Torquay 

17th June  Provisional Sports Day 

5th July  KS2 SATs results returned. 

28th June  Roseland ‘move-up’ day 

13th July  MAT Olympics 

13th July  TRLC Awards evening 6.30pm in Truro Cathedral 

15th July  Year 6 Leavers Prom at Grampound Road School 

18 & 19th July  Year 5 & 6 ‘surf days’ 

22nd July  Last day of the summer term 

Uniform Ordering from Tesco 

1. Go to tesco.com/ues 

2. Select your school uniform from the list and you’ll see all the customised items you can buy. 

3. Choose the quantity and sizes you’d like, then add them to your basket. 

4. Pay easily with a debit or credit at the checkout. 

5. Your embroidered items will be delivered within 14 days,  free delivery for orders over £15. 

You can still order school uniform from Schoolwearforless, choose St Pirans Cross under the  

school section. 

Weekly Attendance for week ending Friday 22nd April 2016 

St Cuby 89.3%      St Keyne 95.4%        St Blaise 98.3% 

Overall—94.4% 
The Government advises that attendance should not fall below 96.1% 



Year 6 ‘Foody Friday’ 

 
Once again, our Year 6s will be running the 

‘Foody Friday’ on Friday 29th April at 3.15 in the Maori Longhouse, to help raise 

funds for their Year 6 leavers’ treat.  The PTFA have very kindly offered to match 

whatever the Year 6s can raise.   

Your support for our year 6s would be appreciated, with any home-

made/grown goodies., or buying the goods! 

Message from Shirley Soper (Governor of Ladock School) 

A friend is celebrating a very special birthday and has 2 

great grandchildren arriving in the next week. Is there any 

kind soul out there that can lend a cot for  a few days. 

If so contact :-  

Shirley Soper 

01726 882697 

Summer Camps 
If your child is attending one of the residential camps this year, you 

will have been given medical forms at the camp meetings to fill in and 

return to school.  The Camp Kernow forms need to be returned by 

Friday 6th May please. 

Play equipment 

Please can parents be reminded that we ask that children do NOT go on the 

play equipment after school.  The reason for this is that we cannot ensure 

their safe supervision.  The after school club also tend to use it which can 

make it confusing for Mrs Rimmer as to who is in her care. 




